

36th Annual



Lakes/Brentwood Holiday Sharing 2024

It's time for The Lakes Annual Season of Sharing Drive. Your unwavering support over the years has made a significant impact on the lives of the students and families. As a Title 1 school, with over 70% of the students receiving free and reduced lunch, the holiday season can be a challenging time for many families. With your support we can continue to provide a positive and nurturing environment for these students.

Thank You Lakes Residents and Friends for participating in this Annual Sharing these past 35 Years. What we do makes a difference. Our contributions have lightened the financial burden for many families and have also filled the school with the holiday spirit, creating lasting memories.

Ask your employer if your donations are matched.

Easy ways to Donate:

Cash Zelle to 941-724-1895

Checks payable to: Brentwood PTO

Memo: Holiday Sharing





Shirley Brown 1353 Cottonwood Trail 941-724-1895 OR Diana Sells 4386 Trails Dr 941-879-2294

Questions about the Brentwood Holiday Sharing contact:

Catherine Gallant 1412 Cottonwood Trail 413-519-5621

